
 

May 17, 2019 
MacDonald Middle School  Amy Martin, Principal 
517-333-7600  John Atkinson, Associate Principal 
517-337-6586 (FAX) 
www.elps.us 

JR TROJAN NEWS AND INFORMATION 

Happy Friday MMS Families! 

Below are some upcoming events at MacDonald Middle School.  Please mark these on your 

calendar. 

 May 20 

 

 May 21 

o 6th grade Lugnuts field trip – 9:00 a.m. – 1:45 p.m. 

o 6th grade and All Star Band concert – 7:00 p.m. - ELHS 

 

 May 22 

o 7th and 8th grade band concert – 7:00 p.m. - ELHS 

 

 May 23 

o Sign Language club – 3:00 p.m. – Room 134 

 

 May 24 

o Talent Show 

 

Lugnuts Field Trip 
The sixth graders will be attending the Lansing Lugnut game on Tuesday, May 21 as part of their end-of-

the year celebration.  Students will be boarding buses at 9:20 a.m.  Please make sure your child dresses 

for the weather.  If the game is cancelled for inclement weather than they will remain at school and run 

their normal schedule.  Students will be allowed to bring a drawstring bag (sunscreen, jacket, hats and 

phones – NO FOOD IS ALLOWED inside the ballpark).  They will return to school around 1:45 p.m. and will 

go to their normal 6th hour.   

 

Those students not attending the field trip will report to a teacher’s room (TBD)demps at 9:20 a.m.  If you 

have any questions regarding this trip, please contact your child’s Trojan Time teacher. 

 

Eighth Grade Cedar Point 
Attention Eighth Grade Students:  Cedar Point forms and money is past due.  If you are planning on 

attending this trip you must return all forms and money to either Mrs. Jackson or Mrs. Newcombe 

immediately.  Partial scholarships based on financial need are available.  Please contact the school at 517-

333-7600 if you are in need of assistance with this trip. 

 

2019 – 2020 Elective Courses Registration Forms 
The elective courses registration form for next year are now past due.  If your child has not return the 

form, please do so as soon as possible. Administration is beginning to look at scheduling for next year.  

There are extra forms in the office. 

 

http://www.elps.us/
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Eighth grade Breakfast 
It is a tradition at MacDonald Middle School to host a last day of middle school send off for our 8th graders.  

This wouldn’t be possible without the help and support of our wonderful MMS families.  Please click the 

link below if you are willing to provide an item for the breakfast, make a financial donation or a give a 

donation of your time.   A big Thank You to all of our Parent Council members and 8th grade families for 

helping make this a memorable last day at MacDonald Middle School. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084aaeac2aa6f85-8thgrade 
 

Elections for 2019 -2020 MMS Parent Council 
The last 2018 – 2019 MMSPC meeting will be held on May 28 at 6:00 p.m. in the MMS Media Center.  

Would you be interested in helping out next year? Want to learn more about being on the parent council? 

E-mail Debbie Walton at mmsparentcouncil@gmail.com. 

 

BOGO Book Fair 
Did you know that by reading just four (4) books over the summer, your child can maintain his/her current 

reading level?  MMS’ End of the Year BOGO Book Fair will take place May 28 – May 31 in Room 228. 

Scholastic Book Fairs has been wonderful in providing opportunities to purchase reading materials at 

heavily discounted prices for MMS families.  For this final BOGO sale, we are introducing a new, cash-free 

payment option called eWallet, which allows parents to pre-load funds, making it easier to make 

purchases.  Set up an account for your student today by using this link: 

 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/macdonaldmiddleschool1 

 

Project Healthy Schools – Salad Lesson 
The 6th grade students enjoyed creating and tasting a Rainbow of Color lesson as part of the Project 

Healthy Schools.  Many students even tried something new as part of our salad!  Mrs. Hagbom would like 

to thank her students for their positive attitudes during this lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you.” B.B. King 
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